
  BBEEAAVVEERR  NNEEWWSS                July 2009 
 

 

On July  2nd, we went tracking. We followed a 
trail set by one of our leaders using sticks and 
stones to make arrows on the ground. 
 
 

 
At the next meeting, we learned how to pitch a tent and we made flags for 

sandcastles which we are going to 
build the following week on 
Thurstaston beach. 
 
 

 
A successful District Beaver Sports Day was held on 11th July at Thurstaston HQ. 
We had 13 Beavers taking part and all Beavers received a medal.  Everyone 
enjoyed the event especially in the fine weather. 
 
Unfortunately, the weather was so bad the following week 
that we couldn’t go to the beach to make sandcastles, so we 
stayed in HQ and had a games night.  
 
 
This was our last meeting before breaking for the summer and we will be 
back again on 10th September. 
 
 
 

 
 


